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The Mac Club, along with all other clubs, has been closed since March 12, 
2020. The shutdown was directed by Village Management Services (VMS) 
as a result of the COVID-19 crisis. As a result, our operations have been 
severely impacted, including member benefits and our annual membership 
drive. 


I’m pleased to announce that because of our shutdown, the Board of 
Directors authorized extending membership to all current members 
through the year 2021. This will occur at the end of this year, and no action 
is required of members. 


We are all looking forward to seeing you again in the Learning Center. 

VMS has not provided an opening date yet, but is continuing to monitor 
both state and county mandates. I will update you when I have more 
details. Thank you for your patience and understanding. 


Gene Hollaway

President 


